
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March - April 2010 Prayer Letter 

 

Dear Pastor, Church, and Co-Laborers: 

 

  The past two months have been extremely busy and very fruitful. We 

have traveled all over the state of Virginia and visited several churches in North 

Carolina. We have received several commitments for monthly support and are 

excited about our upcoming trip out to Kansas. We have started a Web site at 

www.reachingca.weebly.com. Please continue to pray for us as we travel.  

 It seems as though February just finished, but now we are already starting 

into May. It was amazing to see how God is working in many churches across our 

nation. We were able to visit many churches on our trip around Virginia and 

thank God for the wonderful places to stay and people that we met. While we 

were traveling to a church just outside of Washington D.C., the car in front of us 

abruptly stopped in the middle of the highway. It was by God’s grace and your 

prayers that we were able to avoid an accident. Thank you for your prayers. 

 In June, we will be traveling to several churches in Kansas. Please pray 

that we will be able to be a blessing to these churches. In light of all the recent 

weather that has been experienced in this region, please pray for our safety and 

for the protection of others in this area. We are excited to be able to share with 

these churches what God has called us to do in Madera, California. 

 Please pray that God will continue to bless in the coming months and that 

we will have safety while traveling. Continue to pray that we will have good 

health, be a blessing to the people we minister with, and that the Lord will 

continue to supply the needed meetings and support. God has been so good to us, 

and we pray that He is doing wonderful things in your life and ministries as well. 

Thank you for all of your support for us through prayer and financial sacrifice. 

 

 

Reaching California, 

 
David Rasnake 

 


